
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO. 1/2023 

 

Panel of twenty (20) service providers for maintenance works on municipal facilities with bid no 
GLM023/2023 that was published in the Sowetan on the 03rd of March 2023.  
 
The panel has been revised to ten (10) service providers.  
 
The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
Enquiries: Ms. Ramafalo MP 087 086 7471   or Ms. Mtebule TY 087 086 7491. 
 

 
Lekhota MP 
Acting Municipal Manager 


